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GRAND REOPENING OF ARTISAN’S IN THE LOOP. THREE DAYS OF LOCAL AND REGIONAL 
ARTISTS DEMONSTRATIONS, MUSIC, SNACKS, AND GIVE AWAYS. 

 
 
UNIVERSITY CITY, MO, August 7, 2023  –  Plans are underway for a grand celebra�on of the 
reopening of Ar�sans’ in The Loop located at 6511 Delmar in University City on August 11, 12, 
and 13. The public is invited to browse the beau�ful and wide ranging display of fantas�c 
artwork from some of the most talented and crea�ve ar�sts in the area.   
 
A Ribbon cu�ng ceremony will take place on Saturday, August 12 at 12:00 p.m. Live art demos 
will take place by Allison Norfleet- Bruenger, Steven Walden, Alex Johnmeyer, Kelly Cook, Molly 
Chounard, Chris Mouser, Cindy Larimore, Steve Ryan, Toneta Fredrickson, and Mary Burns.  
 
Meet and greet local and regional ar�sts with live music and snacks provided during this 3-day 
event on Friday evening 4-8 pm, Saturday 12-8 pm, and Sunday, 12-6 pm. Event details can be 
found at universitycityloop.com. 
 
If you would like more informa�on, or to schedule an interview with the owner, Renau Bozarth, 
and her daughter, who manages the business, please call/text Renau Bozarth at 314.560.6159 
or email renauar�sans@gmail.com or rboza@sbcglobal.net.  
 
About Ar�sans’ in the Loop: Ar�sans in the Loop is an independently owned art gallery 
established in 2018. The gallery was sold to Renau Bozarth in April of 2023. Renau and her 
daughter Alison, manage the business as partners.  Artwork is for sale and includes original 2D, 
and 3D mul�media pieces, glasswork, ceramics, potery, tex�les, and fine jewelry.  
 
About the Loop Special Business District: Formally established in 1980 as a special taxing 
district to raise money for improvements such as streetscape enhancements, store awnings, 
eye-catching holiday decora�ons, and signature special events, the LSBD is a collabora�on of 
building owners and merchants. While the LSBD works closely with the City, it is a separate 
en�ty governed by a board of directors.  
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